
This renovation is scheduled to take place from 
May 1st to October 31st, 2025, from 8:00 AM to 

6:00 PM. Here is a map of the area.

We greatly appreciate your continued support and 
partnership as we work to elevate the guest experience.

Enrique Borrás
Caribbean Commercial Director

Catalonia Hotels & Resorts
Catalonia Montego Bay Rosehall RD, St. James Parish PO Box 480, Montego Bay Jamaica

At Catalonia Hotels & Resorts, our commitment to providing exceptional 
experiences remains at the forefront of everything we do. We are excited to inform 

you that our hotel, Catalonia Montego Bay, will soon undergo a thoughtfully 
planned renovation to further enhance the quality to our valued guests.

During this time, the adult swimming pool will be closed to accommodate the 
renovation. However, we are pleased to assure you that no other services or 
facilities will be impacted. We are committed to minimizing any disruptions 
and maintaining the high standard of service you and your clients expect.

This important investment will involve the renovation of over 200 rooms. This 
project will introduce modernized room designs, upgraded amenities, and 

refreshed spaces to ensure an even more memorable stay for our mutual clients.


